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The Company’s View, Policy, Etc. Concerning Reduction of Investment Unit 

 

1. The Company’s view concerning reduction of investment unit 

The Company recognizes that reducing its investment unit is an effective way to expand its investor 

base and vitalize the stock market. 

 

2. The Company’s policy concerning reduction of investment unit 

The Company proactively discloses information to shareholders and investors and engages in 

investor relations activities to ensure a fair evaluation of the Company in the stock market.  

Regarding any reduction in the trading unit for our shares, the Company will continue to examine 

this carefully, making a comprehensive assessment of factors that include cost-effectiveness, the 

Company’s share prices and financial condition, while monitoring developments in the stock market.  

 

* This disclosure is being made in accordance with Rule 409 (Disclosure Regarding Reduction of 

Investment Units) of the Tokyo Stock Exchange’s Securities Listing Regulations, as the investment 

unit of the Company’s shares was 500,000 yen or more as of March 31, 2025.  

 


